
Subject: public records response 06.19.25
From: "Leibowitz, Traci" <Traci.Leibowitz@vermont.gov>
Date: Thu, 19 Jun 2025 17:50:42 +0000
To: Marina Brown <catskillmarina@gmail.com>

June 19, 2025

Marina Brown
Via email: catskillmarina@gmail.com

Dear Marina,

I am writing regarding your public records request, received by the Department of Public Safety 
on Monday, June 16, 2025.

The Department of Public Safety searched for records that fall within the scope of your request.  
The Department located one policy that addresses the release of information concerning minors and 
a separate policy on missing persons.  Copies of both policies are attached here.

The Department did not locate any communications regarding any alteration of the news release.

Thank you very much for your inquiry.

Sincerely,

Traci Leibowitz

Public Records Act Specialist

Vermont Department of Public Safety

Attachments:

VSP-DIR-509 - Missing Persons.html 63.6 KB

VSP Directive 350 - News Release and Public information.pdf 161 KB
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